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Wednesday 9th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Event: Production of Bugsy Malone at Wykham Park Academy  
 
Date: Tuesday 5th April  
 
Times: 11:45am – 1:45pm  
 
Cost: None 
 
Dress code: Full school uniform  
 
Lunch/snack arrangements:  
Please can children bring in a packed lunch on the day as we will be off site during the usual lunch period. 
Children who are eligible for free school meals can order a brunch bag, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher if they will require one.  
 
Additional details:  
Children in years 5 and 6 at Queensway have been invited to watch the matinee production of Bugsy 
Malone, performed by the students at Wykham Park Academy. This is an exciting opportunity for the 
children to see a live production, as well as for us to finally get to enjoy a trip after such a long time living 
with COVID restrictions.  
 
We will be eating at school before we leave and will be back at school for the usual collection time of 
3:05pm.  
   
If you require any further information or clarification, then please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank you for 
your continued support and co-operation. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Newman  
Year 5/6 Leader  
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